
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hello Jean, 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Monday, July 13, 2020 5:11 PM 

Jean Barish <jeanbbarish@hotmail.com>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<bal boareservoircompliance. ecn@sf gov. org> 

Re: Balboa Reservoir Project 

The SFPUC Purchase and Sale Resolution was introduced by Supervisor Yee last Tuesday and will be assigned to the 
Budget and Finance Committee. I'll be walking through the hearing process at tonight's CAC meeting if you are able to 
join. 

Thanks, Leigh 

Leigh Lutenski 

Office of Economic and Workforce Development 
(415) 554-6679 
leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org 

From: Jean Barish <jeanbbarish@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 10:10 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Subject: Balboa Reservoir Project 

This message is from outside the City email system Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

I'm tracking the various decisions the Land Use and Budget Committees of the BOS will be making for the Balboa 
Reservoir Project. I don't see the Purchase and Sale Agreement on either Committee. Has it been assigned yet, or is 
it part of the DA, that the Budget & Finance Committee will consider? 

Thanks, 

Jean 

Jean B Barish 
jeanbbarish@hotmail.com 
415-752-0185 


